THP: Postponement of the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020
On 25/04/2020, Thuan Phuoc Seafoods and Trading Corporation announced the postponement of the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 as follows:

1. Postpone the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 (expected to be held on 28/04/2020) at the Hall of the Company – Tho Quang Seafood Service Industrial park, Tho Quang Ward, Son Tra District, Da Nang City

2. Postpone the time of the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 (before 30/06/2020)

3. Keep the record date of the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020: 25/03/2020

4. New time of the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 shall be announced later

